
Parents and Helpers of Illawarra Sports High Minutes 

Wednesday 20th September 2017 

Meeting opened:   6.30pm 

Attendance:  Natalie McCann, Phillip Munn, Trudy Bowman, Madonna Collis, Christine 

Okoniowski, Ann Ball 

 

Apologies:  David Trewartha, Emma Goodes, Jenny Burrell, Paul and Michelle 

Johnson, Roxanne Dean 

 

 Principals report – Deputy changes 

 Phil explained to everyone his position as relieving principal and any current 

staff changes. 

 We have three temporary teachers in science. There is one permanent position 

available in science which will be chosen based on merit selection. 

 Mel Steele’s position will be filled by a transfer. 

 New position in TAS, English, HSIE, Support 

 School leaders have been chosen. Captains are Liliana Spiroski and Nathaniel 

Malaki and Vice Captains are Hayley Burrell and Hieu Tran 

 Great mateship amongst students looking out for each other. 

 We have 5 refugee students coming in from the IEC next term. 

 Our open boy’s rugby league team came runners up to Hills High School. 

 Matt Fitzhenry is working on the Naplan program. Feedback was that his senior 

students really miss not having him around. 

 Year 12 will be going on their picnic day to the high ropes near Shoalhaven 

Zoo. Kids all had a great time. 

 Year 12 graduation in on Thursday 21st September 

 New soccer program with links to Sydney FC. This should attract more students 

which will hopefully include more girls. 

 Gardens are going great and Cafeish is again running successfully. 

 

General Business 

Dapto show coming up if any students want to enter their works i.e. timber etc. 

Meeting closed at 7.45pm 


